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Lawrence, Myrl

From: Lawrence, Myrl
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2018 2:08 PM
To: 'cmfitzsimmons@cityofarkadelphia.com'
Cc: 'dthomason@cityofarkadelphia.com'; 'gbrinkley@cityofarkadelphia.com'
Subject: NPDES Permit AR0020605 Compliance Review

 
 

June 5, 2018 
 
James Calhoun, Mayor                                                            
City of Arkadelphia 
700 Clay Street 
Arkadelphia, AR 71923 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0020605, AFIN 10-00463    
Compliance Review 
 
Dear Mayor Calhoun, 
 
A review of the facility’s file for the aforementioned Permit during the period March 2013 through May 2018 
has revealed the following: 
 
The facility has had no violations for non-receipt of discharge monitoring reports. 
The facility is complying with the conditional monitoring requirement required by the Permit as related to 
whole effluent toxicity testing. 
The facility has not had an effluent violation of the permit since March of 2017.  Prior to March of 2017, there 
were 6 effluent limit violations outlined below: 
 

DMR End 
Date 

Discharge
Number Parameter Description 

DMR
Value

Qualifier
Code

Reported
DMR Value

Permit
LimitVio %

Violation 
Type 

DMR 
Value
Type 
Code 

Parameter-
Mon. 

Location-
Season 

01/31/2014 001-A BOD, 5-day, 20 deg. C  (MO AVG, mg/L) = 33.3 30 11%Numeric Vio C2 00310-1-0

11/30/2014 001-A BOD, 5-day, 20 deg. C  (MO AVG, mg/L) = 33.7 30 12%Numeric Vio C2 00310-1-0

12/31/2014 001-A BOD, 5-day, 20 deg. C  (MO AVG, mg/L) = 34.5 30 15%Numeric Vio C2 00310-1-0

03/31/2015 001-A BOD, 5-day, 20 deg. C  (MO AVG, lb/d) = 833.4 751 11%Numeric Vio Q1 00310-1-0

11/30/2015 001-A BOD, 5-day, 20 deg. C  (MO AVG, mg/L) = 36.1 30 20%Numeric Vio C2 00310-1-0

03/31/2017 001-A BOD, 5-day, 20 deg. C  (MO AVG, mg/L) = 34.5 30 15%Numeric Vio C2 00310-1-0

 
The commitment of you and your staff to monitoring and compliance improvement is to be commended. Thank 
you all for your continued protection of our waters and the environment. 
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Should you have questions or desire assistance please contact me directly. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Myrl V Lawrence Jr 
Enforcement Analyst 
ADEQ Office of Water Quality  
Phone: 501-682-0699 
Fax: 501-682-0880 
myrl.lawrence@adeq.state.ar.us 
 
 
cc: David Thomason, WW Superintendent, dthomason@cityofarkadelphia.com 
      Gary Brinkley, City Manager, gbrinkley@cityofarkadelphia.com 
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